
 
 

Product Information Bulletin 
 

Number:  9237 

Date:  10/28/2015 

Division: Wayne Dalton 

Product Family:   Traditional Steel and Commercial Insulated 

Product Series: 8300/8500 and 5100/5150 

Topic: Update for 18’ Door Embossment Spacing 

 
To: 

All Wayne Dalton Dealers 

From: Mark Sawicki 

RE: Update in 8300/5100 & 8500/5150 18’ Door Embossment Spacing 

 
Effective November 16, we will be producing the Models 8300/5100 & 8500/5150 Ranch 18’ wide 
door with visually improved spacing.  The end spacing will decrease from 18.3” to 10.875”and the 
spacing between embossments will increase from 4.75”to 9.75” for a resulting look that distributes 
the embossments more evenly along the opening.  Additionally, this change will better 
accommodate wider decorative hardware placed in between the embossments, similar to the 
spacing for the Sonoma Ranch. Widths other than 18’ will be unaffected by this change. 
 
Replacement sections for the old spacing will continue to be available for up to 2 years.  As with 
previous discontinuations, Wayne Dalton reserves the right to replace a product with equal or 
greater value, particularly in later time from the changeover as replacement parts no longer make 
practical and/or financial sense to manufacture or purchase.  For example, rather than shipping 
just one section with the old embossment spacing, we would just replace all the sections on the 
door at no additional cost. 
 

 
Figure 1: Label on Packaging for Identifying New Embossment Spacing 



 
Figure 2: Current Embossment Spacing (Top) versus New Embossment Spacing (Bottom) 
 
 
If you have any questions, please contact your customer service team or DSM. 

 

 

 

 

 
Thanks, 

 
Mark Sawicki, Residential Product Manager 


